INFORMATION FOR VILLAGE RESIDENTS
SEPT 11, 2024

PLEASE BE ADVISED THE SPRAY PARK AND ICE
CREAM PARLOR ARE CLOSED FOR THE SEASON.

THE IRRIGATION SYSTEM WILL BE SHUT DOWN ON
SEPTEMBER 23, 2024 AND WINTERIZED. IF YOU
NORMALLY WATER IN YOUR TREES BEFORE THE
END OF SEASON, PLEASE DO SO BEFORE
SEPTEMBER 23.

PLEASE REFRAIN FROM FLUSHING, WHAT IS
REFERED TO AS “FLUSHABLE” BATHROOM WIPES.
THEY ARE NOT FLUSHABLE AND CAUSE
BLOCKAGES IN THE VILLAGE SEWAGE SYSTEM.
PLEASE DISPOSE OF THESE WIPES IN YOUR
GARBAGE TO PREVENT PLUGGED SEWER LINES.
THE VILLAGE THANKS YOU FOR HELPING TO KEEP
OUR SEWER SYSTEM OPERATING SMOOTHLY.

CONDUIT INSTALLATION FOR THE FUTURE
PROVISION OF FIBRE OPTICS WILL BE TAKING
PLACE ALONG 1°T ST. NW IN THE NEXT FEW WEEKS.
PLEASE SEE MAP ON THE BACK OF THIS NOTICE
SHOWING THE ROUTE IN RED.

Village of Glenwood 403-626-3233 (T)
PO Box 1084, 59 Main Avenue 403-626-3234 (F)
Glenwood, AB, ToK 2R0o office@glenwood.ca
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